
  
 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 

No: 02/25 Date of Issue: 22/9/2025 
 

Latitude: 57° 004N Longitude: 005° 49.6W 
 
 
 

Overnight Ferry Berth Works 

 

Mariners are advised that works to create an overnight ferry berth within the 

Outer Harbour area of Mallaig Harbour commence on Monday 22nd September 

2025, and are due to complete on 10th April 2026. 

 

Marine works, including piling works, will be taking place throughout the 

period. There may also be intermittent diving works. Access will be 

maintained for vessels throughout the works.  

 

Mariners should note that the stub berth within the Outer Harbour will not be 

accessible for the duration of the works.    

  

Communications with Mallaig Harbour Authority throughout the works will be 

maintained on VHF – working channel 09. 

 

Mariners navigating in the vicinity of Mallaig Harbour during this time are 

requested to do so with caution and regulate their speed to minimise the effects 

of wash on the area of works.  

 

Further details can be obtained from the contact details above. 

 

A plan showing the area of works is attached. 

 

Issued on behalf of the Harbour Master 

Mallaig Harbour Authority 

MALLAIG HARBOUR AUTHORITY 
 
Harbour Office, Mallaig, Inverness-shire, PH41 4QB 
Telephone: (01687) 462154  
Email: info@mallaigharbourauthority.com  
 



 
 

 

 
 


